
SENIORS 
Zoom the Legislature with the Maryland General Assembly 

“Re-imagined” Virtual Page Program 
 

 
 

Represent Your School and Your County 
January 13 – April 12, 2021 

 
This year, the Maryland General Assembly (MGA) will host student Pages virtually for the 2021 
Legislative Session.  The 2021 MGA “Re-imagined” Virtual Page Program will be a modified 
version of the traditional program that will be totally virtual for the students and offered on a Zoom 
platform.  There will be no actual student visits to the State House complex this year.  The online 
activities of the Pages will revolve around online conversations with senators and delegates, and 
online participation in legislative sessions and committee hearings. 
 
The Page program is non-patronage and open to residents of Maryland who attend Maryland public 
and nonpublic high schools.  Students must be seniors who are at least 16 years old.  Selected 
Pages serve two nonconsecutive weeks during the thirteen weeks of session.  Pages will receive a 
stipend of $15 for each day of participation. 
 
Each county has a County Page Coordinator who oversees the application and selection process 
and works with their county high schools to identify and serve interested students.   All selection 
processes will be completed by November 20 this year.  Interested students should contact their 
school counselor or County Coordinator to receive their county’s Page application and to 
determine the deadline for submission. 
 

For further information email: 
 

Tawana R. Offer, Ph.D., Page Coordinator 
Tawana.Offer@mlis.state.md.us 

 
Maryland General Assembly Student Page Office                           Department of Legislative Services 

90 State Circle, Room 311    Annapolis, Maryland 21401 
410-946-5125 / 301-970-5125       800-492-7122 Ext. 5125 
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